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August 23,2Oi.1 

RE: Exempt¡ng solar PV installations from historic design review etg;gl/zoy. meetíng 

Dear Commissioners, 

I'm wri(ing about the proposed changes to the zoníng code, exemptíng solar installations from historic 
design review, which the council is consideríng on August 3lst. lf the proposed amendrnent doesn,t take 
effect until october 7th, I w¡ll very likely lose my spot ín oregon's sofar feed-in-tariff program because 
my deadline ls october 15th and it would be impossibte ro obta¡n a permit and install a fully operational
system in eight days. 

I have spoken with Kara Floravanti and Jess¡ca Richman about my sítuation, and they are exploring the
possíbility with others of giving this amendrnent emergency status, becoming effective on September 2,
2011 and gíving me enough t¡me to take pan ln thís excitlng program. I would be incredibly grateful for 
this change' I have been pursulng a solar installation for over a year and was recenfly frustrated and 
surprised to learn that I am in a conservation district. 

I can't express to you how blessed and happy I am to live ín a city so suppor1íve of sustainable practices, 

Slncerely,

tu 
Bryan Allan 


